
Dear families of Caim NS,
As we reach the end of another academic year, I am reflecting on the past 10 months and
how we have adapted and changed to a different school routine.  January - March saw us
immersed in Seesaw and online learning. We are now accustomed to outdoor assemblies,
sanitising our hands, staggered lunch times and home times. Despite such an upheaval, we
have enjoyed an action packed and fun filled year.

As the term draws to a close, we wish our 6th class all the best as they transition to second
level. Thank you to all our families and school community for your continued support of
Caim National School.

Wishing you all a happy, healthy and safe summer.
Mise le meas,
Aine Doyle

 

We have been busy upgrading our outdoor areas
recently to make the most of our scenic surroundings. Mr
Kavanagh put his woodwork skills to great use and
produced a beautiful outdoor classroom for our junior
classes. They have been making the most of it during
Aistear and break times.

Our generous Parents Association also funded the
purchase of three new picnic benches from the proceeds
of the Easter raffle. All classes have been regularly using
them as an alternative to the classroom.

Both the outdoor classroom and the benches are a
welcome addition to the school.
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Friday 11th June saw an action packed day in Caim NS. Despite not
being able to go on school tours this year, we were determined to
bring some fun and frolics to the school. We enjoyed a variety of
activities such as penalty shoot outs, 4m Inflatable dart board, water
sponge races, draughts, jenga, hoola hoops and much more. We
were treated to a hot lunch also. It was a thoroughly enjoyable day
and everyone went home exhausted but happy!

3rd -6th class were treated to a session
from Cricket Ireland recently. It was the
first time many of the pupils played
cricket. Everyone enjoyed it and we have
some budding pitchers here in Caim NS.

Fun Day

Cricket



Sports Day was a roaring success again this year. The sun shone and
we all enjoyed the variety of activities. We got to try our hands at
relays, spud and spoon race, long puck, basketball and obstacle
course. The sprint races proved very competitive and well done to
all our winners!

 

Over the past four months we have been
very lucky to take part in GAA coaching
with Anthony Masterson, Wexford GAA’s
Games Promotion Officer, in conjunction
with Duffry Rovers GAA club.  Every
Thursday morning classes were put through
their paces learning new skills, getting fit
and having fun. 

Congratulations to 3rd class and Ms Rowe
who were one of three winning schools in
the County Wexford May Bush competition.
The class worked hard creating a colourful
and bright bush whilst learning all about the
age old tradition.

May Bush Winners

Sports Day

GAA News



Congratulations to the 18 boys and girls in
6th class who graduated from Caim NS this
week. Although Graduation was very
different again this year, we still managed
to give them all a good send off. We wish
them the very best of luck in secondary
school and we hope they all have fond
memories of their time in primary school.

The boys and girls of 2nd class received the
Sacrament of reconciliation on Thursday
29th of April. Fr Fegan came into school for
the prayer service which was meaningful
and spiritual. The class are looking forward
to making their first Communion on
Saturday 10th July in Caim church.

School closes for Summer Wednesday June 30th 12pm.
First Communion Saturday July 10th 11am
Return to school Monday August 30th 9am

Dates to remember

New arrivals

Congratulations to Ms Murphy and Ms Greene who both recently
welcomed new babies. We wish them all well.

Thank you to Ms Robinson (Infants teacher) and Ms Doyle (5th class
teacher) who have been with us since March and finish up this
Wednesday. We wish them both well.

CLASS OF 2021

1ST CONFESSION

Remember to check out our website www.caimns.ie for more news
and photographs of what we have been up to.

http://www.caimns.ie/

